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XIX™ International Workshop on Quantum Systems
in Chemistry, Physics and Biology

:‘) X ][ X November 11-17, 2014, Tamkan University
Q S C - Tamsui, New Taipei City, Taiwan
2014 TAI ;. EI November 11-17 http://qscp2014taipei.chem.sinica.edu.tw/

May 23, 2014
Professor Wei Zhuang

Dear Professor Zhuang:

We are organizing the XIXth International Workshop on Quantum Systems, in Chemistry, Physics
and Biology (QSCP XIX), at Tamkang University in Tamsui, Taiwan, from November 11 to 17, 2014
(http://gscp2014taipei.chem.sinica.edu.tw). In this workshop we intend to bring together cutting-edge
researchers from around the world who have made contributions to the field of computational and
quantum mechanical description of interesting phenomena in a broad range of systems.

On behalf of the international scientific committee and the local organizing committee, | take great
pleasure in inviting you as a speaker. The lecture will be 20 minutes long plus 5 minutes for discussion.
As usual, the meeting will be self-supporting, and all participants will pay for their own registration fee,
accommodations, and airfare. We will work with local hotels to provide a discount for the duration of
your stay in Taiwan.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to accept our invitation to participate in this exciting
workshop and would be grateful to receive your confirmation soon. If you decide to accept this invitation,
please pre-register at the homepage (http://qscp2014taipei.chem.sinica.edu.tw/reg.php) so as to help us
better prepare for the workshop. The deadline for submission of the abstract online is August 1, 2014.
Lastly, we would like to apologize for the short notice, as the decision to hold the meeting in Taiwan this
year was made only recently. Nonetheless, we will do our best to make this workshop as successful and
interesting as the previous eighteen QSCP workshops, and to make your stay in Taiwan a memorable
experience.

We look forward to hearing from you.
On behalf of the international scientific committee,

Sincerely,
Chin-Hui Yu,

Ol hls

Cochair, QSCP XIX
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